
SALT LAKE CITY CORPORATION 
NOTICE OF SALT LAKE CITY CORPORATION AND 

SALT LAKE CITY REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
AGREEMENT TO EXCHANGE PROPERTIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Salt Lake City Corporation (“City”) and 
the Salt Lake City Redevelopment Agency (“RDA”) will enter into an 
agreement to exchange properties. The City will provide the RDA with 
property located at approximately 100 South 662 West, Salt Lake City, 
Utah, parcel no, 15-01-103-020 in exchange for two parcels of RDA-
owned property located at approximately 14 South 600 West and 18 South 
600 West, Salt Lake City, Utah, parcel nos. 15-01-101-005, 15-01-101-
004. Pursuant to Utah Code 17C-1-207(1)(b) RDA and the City may, for 
less than fair market value or for no consideration, exchange the 
properties no sooner than 15 days after the City posts notice of the 
such assistance and exchange on: (1)the Utah Public Notice Website; 
and (2) the City’s public website. Therefore, the properties will be 
conveyed to the respective entities no sooner than February 23, 2021. 
For more information, please contact Dan Rip at dan.rip@slcgov.com. 
 
 
 
 


